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Brothers and sisters, 

 

We have many events taking place in the next few days. Beginning with Cosmic Blessing Saturday 

evening in Pasadena. On Monday it will be Heavenly Parents, formerly known as God's Day. Tuesday in 

Korea but the broadcast for us will be on Monday. We are offering people a chance to watch at church 

starting at 5 PM Monday evening. If you cannot come to church please watch at home. Also, I encourage 

you to make the holiday offering which is the tradition of a church. An Offering of $210 per couple and 

$120 per individual. Thank you for your offering in advance. 

 

This coming week also has the Pastors summit at Los Angeles church. The intention is to bring together 

some of our closest Pastors who can learn about the Blessing so that they can then turn around and give 

the Blessing to their own congregation and inspire other clergies. Please keep this event In your In your 

prayers 

 

Very soon we will welcome True Mother to America. We are planning to have a wonderful event on June 

5. I want to encourage everyone to please take a moment and register yourself and your family members 

first of all for this event. After that please invite as many people as you can to register for June 5. 

However, even if they or not available on that day the recording can be used anytime, just show people. 

You do want to get people registered because this is the only way that we can know how many people 

interested to see the event, for Mother's speech as well as entertainment and a message from Bishop. He's 

registered today. Please take time to register 

 

Link to Register is Here 

 

This Sunday Kouki Tamura will give the message at the Sunday service. It is wonderful to see people 

returning to church after so long. 

 

God bless 

 

Pastor Kevin 

 




